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We had to transition to the use of tractors due to the lack of willing workers and the 

high cost of paying a large crew for what a single tractor can do. I fully understand 

the need to progress toward renewable resources but not at the expense of all 

Oregonians. If this bill passes many of us will be out of business. With less farmers 

comes less food and higher prices on nearly all grown foods. I doubt the state could 

handle such a situation as this time. 


